
May 23, 2022 

Hi Everyone, 

Welcome to AP Chemistry!!!  I’m glad you have decided to come with me on this amazing journey 
through the building blocks of our universe!  Unfortunately, the journey takes a liHle longer than we 
have Ime for during the school year, especially with a few hurricanes and ice storms thrown in. To 
remedy this and have ample Ime to get ready for the AP exam, you will need to complete the AP 
Chemistry Summer Review Worksheet before school starts. For most of you it should not be a problem 
because it is material that was covered in your first year chemistry class.  For those of you who have not 
yet taken chemistry it will require more effort. There are links to tutorials for the various problems. The 
answer key is also included so that you can check your answers. 

I will be available Tuesday - Friday, July 26-29 to work with you if you need help. You will need to let me 
know you want to meet though as I am not normally at school on these days. If you want to meet earlier 
in the summer, let me know and I will try to meet with you. My cell phone number is 912-222-4304. You 
can call or text and let me know you wish to meet. You can also email but I rarely check that in the 
summer. 

You don’t have to do these problems or turn them in but you should know how to do them.  

I am enclosing a copy of the syllabus for the class. It contains general informaIon about the course. 
Please don’t hesitate to call, text, or email if you have any quesIons. Have a great summer! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Jody Bradford 


